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PRESS STATEMENT 

MALAYSIAN ANTI- 

CORRUPTION 

COMMISSION   
 

THE MACC WILL SCRUTINISE IMPROVEMENT PROPOSAL  

TO INCREASE PERCEPTION LEVEL 

The Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) took note of Malaysia's position and score in 

the Corruption Perception Index (CPI) 2020 as announced by Transparency International Malaysia 

(TI-M), yesterday. 

In this regard, the MACC will first examine and review the improvement proposal put forward by 

TI-M in the fight against corruption in Malaysia which are relevant or under the jurisdiction of the 

MACC to contribute to a better score in the future. 

In the meantime, the MACC also welcomes positive feedback regarding CPI 2020 which is related 

to the National Anti-Corruption Plan (NACP), the enforcement of Section 17A of the MACC Act as 

well as the investigation of high-profile cases that are ongoing. 
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 Level 18, Block C, 
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 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
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 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 
Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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